STATE OF NEW MEXICO == DRUG FREE=
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

December 22, 1994

RAND CARROLL
COUNSEL FOR NMOCD
PO BOX 2088

SANTA FE NM 87504-2088

RE: J WARREN MILLER CULLPEPPER #1
M-16-29N-13W Fp ~ods-ob00 3
694’ FSL & 996 FWL
NO PLUGGING BOND
ORDER NO. R-7853

Dear Rand:

On May 8, 1987 Big A Well Service began P&A procedures on the above well. On May 12th
they were drilling out junk in the wellbore and encountered a lost circulation problem which,
in there opinion was substantially different from the division approved plugging program. Big
A Well Service rigged down and moved off well breeching their plugging contract. It was
necessary to cover well casing to prevent any further problems in the wellbore. Well needs to
be re-entered and plugged by original plugging procedures. ‘

Sincerely,

Johnny Robinson
Deputy Oil & Gas Inspector

JR/cs



